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Bechtold, Bradley@ARB

From: ARB Clerk of the Board
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 5:54 PM
To: Bechtold, Bradley@ARB
Subject: FW: Re ocean going vessels measure AT BERTH

 
 

From: Fe Koons <fepkoons3@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 5:50 PM 
To: ARB Clerk of the Board <cotb@arb.ca.gov> 
Cc: Fe Koons <fe.koons@aol.com> 
Subject: Re ocean going vessels measure AT BERTH 

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.  

This rule should be approved no later than August. Electric shore Power though only controls 50% emissions. 
The technology of Ship Emissions capture, control and treatment is MORE EFFECTIVE. The rule must also 
comply with IMO ship mandatory requirements and penalties. CARB needs to add mitigation measures. It is a 
shame that the Ports use COVID-19 as the reason to extend the implementation of the rule to 2027.   
 
  Fe P. Koons, president  
  Philippine Action Group for the Environment 
   


